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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Nick Strohecker

5132 SW Thomas

Portland, OR 97221

 

November 19, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

Hello,

 

Growing up in Oregon, I was blessed with many outdoor options, and central Oregon presents my absolute

favorites.  Monthly camping trips with my Boy Scouts troop to central OR highlighted many outdoor adventures

and I hope the Forestry Service keeps in mind that not all have the resources to use the fee system.  I agree that

a fee system may help limit usage, however, I believe there are more effective and lasting solutions that do not

punish those without means or time to get a permit in advance.  

 

Perhaps limiting parking or keeping a percentage of permits to be sold day of will allow recreation without undue

burden on the populace.

 

Thank you for reading this message.  I hope we find an equitable solution.

 

 

Sincerely,

Nick Strohecker

 


